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Subject: Fwd: Permit Approved
Date: Wed, 17 Jun 2020 12:08:01 -0500 (CDT)
From: Doug Sprouse <dsprouse@springdalear.gov>
To: Jeffrey Wood <jeff.wood@tyson.com>
Message-ID: <15BE2E8F-6E06-4696-BA10-407269315E51@springdalear.gov>
Status: read

Here’s what was approved. They’ve worked with Chief Peters very well to address our concerns. 

Sent from my iPhone

Begin forwarded message: 

From: Lisa Anderson <landerson@springdalear.gov> 
Date: June 17, 2020 at 12:05:14 PM CDT 
To: Ashley Earhart <aearhart@springdalear.gov>, Chad Wolf <cwolf@springdalear.gov>, Denise Pearce 
<dpearce@springdalear.gov>, Doug Sprouse <dsprouse@SpringdaleAR.gov>, Eric Carter 
<ecarter@springdalear.gov>, Eric Gregory <egregory@springdalear.gov>, Ernest Cate 
<ecate@springdalear.gov>, Frank Gamble <fgamble@springdalear.gov>, James Smith 
<jsmith@SpringdaleAR.gov>, Jeff Harper <jharper@springdalear.gov>, Jennifer Joyner 
<jennifer@downtownspringdale.org>, Jill Dabbs <jill@downtownspringdale.org>, Katherine Bowen 
<kbowen@springdalear.gov>, Mike Irwin <mirwin@springdalear.gov>, Teresa Hudson 
<thudson@springdalear.gov> 
Cc: magaly.licolli@gmail.com 
Subject: Permit Approved

﻿

This permit has been approved. In order for this permit to be valid, you must pay a $500 deposit with 

the City Clerk's Office at 201 Spring St. by Friday afternoon.

 

Thank you,

 

Lisa Anderson

Secretary to Chief of Police


